
From: Alice Glasco   
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 8:36 AM 
To: Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov>; Meredith, Maureen 
<Maureen.Meredith@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Rachel Bockheim < >;; Daniel Llanes - Govalle NPA) <; Stephanie Scherzer < >; Marc Dickey < >; Loren 
Kirkpatrick (< Subject: Postponement Request for 914 Shady Lane Cases from the 1/14/2020 PC Agenda 
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Dear Heather and Maureen, 
 
On behalf of my clients, I would like to request a postponement of the two 914 Shady Lane 
cases from the 1/14/2020 Planning Commission agenda to the February 25th agenda.  As you 
know, we met with some of the Govalle/Johnston Terrace Contact Team Members and 
immediate neighbors on Saturday, January 11th and as a result of the discussion, we would like 
to continue working together so we can reach a won-win compromise.  
 
Thank you for you assistance! 
==================== 
Alice Glasco, President 
Alice Glasco Consulting 
512-231-8110 W 
512-626-4461 C 
Email:  
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